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  Hello Mr. Plunkett,

   Please see attached. These are the cover pages of our Second Quarter
2009, Ground water Monitoring Report.
 The third page of this report in the conclusions and recommendations
section, last bullet point, recommends that Monitoring and Sampling
frequency be reduced in accordance with the SWRCB Resolution No.
2009-0042, to a Semi-Annual basis.

  This recommendation was placed in the second Qtr. 2009 report. Third
Quarter 2009 Monitoring and Sampling was conducted on September, 24,
2009. This report will be uploaded too Geotracker shortly.

 Having performed the three Quarters of Monitoring and following the
recommendations in the second qtr. Report, I would like to request this
reduction in frequency.
 Going forward, we would like to implement monitoring and sampling
frequency reduction starting with the fourth qtr. 2009.
We propose to perform Monitoring and Sampling in the first and third
Qtr's of 2010.

 Please let me know if this request for frequency reduction is approved
or not.

  Thank You !

   Dave Goldberg

   Facilities/Environmental
   Rolls-Royce Engine Services Oakland
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